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Sayers, Margery

From: EJ Thompson <aspiringchangecounseling@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 9:57 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Reorganization of the Human Rights Commission.

Hello,

It has been brought to my attention that the new County Executive, Allan Kittleman and his administration is

seeking to reorganize the Human Rights Commission.

Currently our Commissioners volunteer their time and resources to ensure the citizens of Howard County are

treated fairly and have a voice if they are discriminated against with respect to race, age, gender, etc.

How would reorganization of the Human Rights Commission ensure that this will still take place and what

would be the purpose of this reorganization?

I know that the County Council is scheduled to vote on this Bill this evening however I urge you to table this

Bill for at least one more month to further assess this change and receive proper feedback from the current

Human Rights Commission. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Erica Thompson

Concerned Howard County Resident.


